
Final Call For The
Midsummer Operation513 London 

Outreach

Dates – 14-18th July 2009

This is your last chance to join an zealous international group of 
evangelists as we work in central London this summer. We have a 

couple of places still available but time is almost up.

If you are interested in joining us please contact David Gee as 
soon as possible and no later than Wednesday 17th June (that's 

next week)

We have thirty places available only for the outreach due to the 
size of the accommodation. We will be booking places for people 

on a first come first served basis, so book early to avoid 
disappointment.

To  confirm places and arrange payment, please contact David Gee at: 
davidgee@operation513.com


